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Michael Sackey

From: Judith Ward

Sent: 15 September 2022 09:07

To: Michael Sackey

Subject: 22/02470/DISC OS 3309 and 4319 Adj and N of Milton Road Adderbury

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Michael

This is good submission so very few comments: All on the LEMP

Avoid Rosa canina in the hedge mix because it will smother other plants when they are trying to establish as it is far 
more vigorous.
Find an alternative native to Betula pendula which is ubiquitous.
P9 Cutting wildflower mixes down to 25mm is too low, much of the plant will be lost or weakened. 75 mm is better.
P14 Add to Annual technical inspection ‘RoSPA’ or similar  
P23 wildflower meadows need 2 cuts a year, usually March and August/September. Do not keep at 150mm or they 
won’t flower.

Kind regards
Judith

Judith Ward
Landscape Planning Officer
Cherwell District Council

01295 221711 

01295 221878 
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Follow us on Twitter: @Cherwellcouncil

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


